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Date Our ref. 

16 April 2002 

Your ref. 

re: Waste Management Facility, Carranstown, Duleek, Co Meath 

Dear MS Burke 

I am to refer to your letter of 9 April 2002, addressed to ,Dr Ken Macken, requesting 
confirmation that the above proposed Waste Management Facility will require an IPCI 
Waste Licence. 

From the information available to the Agency about the proposed activities, the facility 
requires a licence from the Agency. As you are aware, Indaver Ireland submitted an 
application for a Waste Licence to the Agency on 5 December 2001 (Register No. 167-1). 
I would refer you to the Agency’s letter of 14 February 2002 to Indaver Ireland in 
relation to that application, and in relation to the requirement for a licence from the 
Agency for the activities concerned (copy attached). 

The Agency is examining the waste licence application as required under the VJaste 
Licensing Regulations and has requested additional information fi-om Indaver Ir-c!:l!?d. I-iy 
notice dated 8 April 2002, for compliance with the Regulations. On receipt of Indaver 
Ireland’s response to same and to our letter of 14 February 2002, the Agency will proceed 
as appropriate in relation to the requirement for a licence in this case. 

Please direct any correspondence in relation to this matter and the waste licence 
application to Administration, Waste Management Licensing, Environmental Protection 
Agency, P. 0. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexfoord. 

Yours sincerely, 

Breda Sheehan 
Pro 
Wa 

Officer 
sing Administration 


